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SHAREHOLDERS’ MEETING HAL TRUST TO BE HELD 
ON JUNE 24, 2020 

 

The Shareholders’ meeting of HAL Trust will be held on Wednesday June 24, 2020. For 

reasons of public health, including the health of our Shareholders and our employees, we 

invite Shareholders to attend the above meeting by audio webcast. 

For further details reference is made to the Notice to Trust Shareholders, published on 

the website of the Company (www.halholding.com). This notice is also published in the 

newspaper “het Financieele Dagblad” of today. 
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This press release contains inside information relating to 
HAL Trust within the meaning of Article 7(1) of the EU 
Market Abuse Regulation. 
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